
Binatone Electronics International Limited 

Floor 23A,  9 Des Voeux Road West,  Hong Kong 
Tel: (852) 2802 7388   Fax: (852) 2802 8138 
_______________________________________        . 
 
Date (20/07/2015) 
 
 
Federal Communications Commissions 
Authorisation and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Re: Change of Identification for FCC ID: VLJ-MBP18PU 
 
We hereby request a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules. This 

change applies to the model named MBP18PU, originally granted on 11/16/2012 with FCC ID: VLJ-

MBP18PU. Binatone Electronics International Ltd. Intends to market the above referenced product 

under new FCC ID: VLJ-MBP18SPU. The product bearing the new FCC ID is electrically identical to 

the originally certified equipment.  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
     
Karl Heinz Mueller, CTO 

 

 


